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Recommendations:  
The Surrey and North West Sussex Area APC recommends the use of liothyronine (T3) in 
the management of hypothyroid states occurring in the treatment of thyrotoxicosis and is 
considered as RED on the traffic light system. 
 

Key Considerations:  

 These patients will be treated by specialists in secondary or tertiary care. 
 

 Liothyronine sodium can be used also in the treatment of thyrotoxicosis as an adjunct to 
carbimazole to prevent sub-clinical hypothyroidism developing during treatment. 
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